
FROM:  Sean Hinckley 
12616 SE Madison Street, Portland, OR  97233 
 
RE:  HB 3063 
 
Oppose House Bill 3063 
 
Vaccines have never been proven safe or effective in any LONG-TERM AND double-blind study against 
an inert placebo. 
 
Vaccines have side-effects and thus informed choice must be maintained. 
 
Once size does not fit all.  Vaccines are NOT customized to individual biological needs or individual 
chemistry. 
 
Many childhood illnesses are natural, not life threatening, and can be treated at home.  Those who wish 
to build natural immunity must be allowed their natural right to make this decision. 
 
Imposing vaccines is a violation of a natural human right.  Freedom of choice must include the option to 
NOT have chemicals injected.  
 
The manufacturers of vaccines are not being held responsible or liable for the content and effects of 
their vaccines.   Because of this there is no duty of care, no product liability, and no incentive to offer 
safe vaccines.  Unless and until safe vaccines are available choice must be maintained. 
 
Vaccine injuries are real and thus vaccine choice must continue! 
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